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Bullpen Club Donates to Dexter High School

Dexter, Missouri - Members of the Dexter Bearcat Bullpen Club presented a check in the
amount of $2,000 to the Dexter Public Schools on Friday, February 10, 2017.

Assistant Superintendent Gavin Miller and High School Principal Dan Pollock were on
hand to receive the donation on behalf of the school.  The Bullpen Club was started in
2016 to help in an effort to raise funds to support the renovations to the baseball field as
well as provide additional opportunities for the athletes involved in baseball.

Dexter Bearcat Bullpen Club officers are DHS Baseball Coach Brian Becker, Caleb
Miller, Natalie Riley, and Tory Hillis. 

The Bearcat baseball team will kick-off their season when they host their annual jamboree
on Saturday, March 11, 2017.

Shown in the photo from left to right are: Gavin Miller, Dan Pollock, Brian Becker, Caleb
Miller, and Tory Hillis.
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